
Technology Day 2018!
Telephonics, an advanced-technology leader in highly sophisticated surveillance, 
communications, analysis and integration solutions is hosting a Technology Day on 
Saturday, June 2nd to introduce FIRST Robotics Competition participants to some of 
the leading-edge work our engineers focus on every day.

If you are a graduating high school senior interested in gaining insight into what engineers in a high-tech 
industry do on a day-to-day basis, consider joining us for Technology Day. In addition to getting a glimpse 
of the type of work our engineers focus on, this three hour event will also provide you with the opportunity 
to speak with them about their careers, see live product demonstrations and enjoy a BBQ luncheon with 
technology trivia and giveaways!  

Technology Day 2018
When:	 Saturday, June 2nd 
Where:	 Telephonics Headquarters (815 Broad Hollow Rd., Farmingdale, NY 11735)
Time:	� Select from one of the two session times available 

10:00am – 1:00pm or 12:00pm – 3:00pm

Who is eligible?
• �Graduating high school seniors accepted into a STEM-focused college/university program
• �FIRST Robotics Competition participants

To reserve a spot, please email info@SBPLI.org, with Technology Day 2018 in the 
subject line, by May 4th. 
• �Include your session preference (morning or afternoon)
• �Attendance will be limited to 30 participants per session
• �Please note that due to the nature of our U.S. Government work, participants must be able to provide a U.S. 

driver’s license, U.S. passport or U.S. permanent resident card (green card). Foreign nationals must provide 
a passport or Visa.

For more information about Telephonics, visit www.telephonics.com
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